
SC - Single Family Office (SFO) Scheme 

On 13 June 2025, the Securities Commission Malaysia (SC) issued the Application Kit: 
Conditional Approval for Single Family Office (SFO) Incentive Scheme. This follows Media 
Release issued on 23 September 2024 which outlined government efforts to promote the 
establishment of family offices in Malaysia as part of a broader strategy to attract high-net-worth 
investors and enhance financing support for SMEs and the new economy. 

For more information or any queries regarding the Family Office Scheme, please 
email SFOScheme@seccom.com.my. 

Please click on the following for further details: 

− SFO Scheme Introduction 
− SFO Application Kit 
− FAQs 

 

https://www.sc.com.my/resources/media/media-release/sc-outlines-family-office-incentive-scheme
mailto:SFOScheme@seccom.com.my
https://maicsa.org.my/media/10461/technical_announcement_250724_2_1.pdf
https://maicsa.org.my/media/10462/technical_announcement_250724_2_2.pdf
https://maicsa.org.my/media/10463/technical_announcement_250724_2_3.pdf

